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Reminders!


P.E is on Wednesdays and Thursdays this half-term with Velocity. 








Topic will continue with work on the Stone Age. We will be then further looking at the progression to the Iron Age. What changes took place? How long did it take?





We will be developing our ICT skills throughout the half-term with a particular focus on coding. Take a look at the BBC website to help understand what coding means http://www.bbc.co.uk/guides/zykx6sg . 


Try these websites to explore coding:


� HYPERLINK "https://scratch.mit.edu/" �https://scratch.mit.edu/� 


� HYPERLINK "https://www.tynker.com/" �https://www.tynker.com/� 





World Book Day


Some suggestions you could do in the lead up to world book day:


-Make a setting from a story in a cardboard box.


-Make characters using props such as wooden spoons


-Write a book recommendation for a friend
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A little book of things to work on at home















































Mathematics





English

















In maths this half term we will continue using addition and subtraction in different contexts, you could practise your addition and subtraction skills at home. We will also learn how to add and subtract fractions with the same denominators; we will solve fraction problems. You could have a go at the fractions work on the My Maths website. We will also continue work on the four operations, with a focus on multiplication and division, so you need to keep practising your times tables ready for Times Tables Olympics on a Friday. 





Don’t forget to complete your My Maths homework every week.























We are starting the new half-term with a whole-school 2 week focus on poetry. We will begin by unpicking features of different types of poetry and then choose one that we would like to perform as a class in front of the school! 


At home you could:


-Look online or in poetry books and select poems that you enjoy reading.


-Practise reading them off by heart to a member of your family – how well can you perform? 





We will then use this skill of performing to have a go at practising reading aloud our own pieces of writing over the half-term. We will need them to be read clearly and with lots of expression. You could practise at home by choosing one of your stories to read aloud. 





We will also be working on becoming editors of own this half-term. That will involve proof reading work regularly and deciding on changes that can be made. You could develop this skill at home by writing something that interests you, then reading it back to check and further improve. You could even do it to a family member’s writing!











